September 11, 2009

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W.

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

SEB WY )1 d3S 6002

Re: Docket No. TR-090121

Dear Mr. Danner:

Pursuant the Notice Of Opportunity To Comment On Completion Of Environmental Review Process
Under State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) issued by the Commission on August 31, 2009 in the
above docket enclosed are an original and eight copies of Comments Of Lynn F. Logen On Completion
Of Environmental Review Process Under State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) (““Comments on
SEPA”) in Docket No. TR-090121. These Comments on SEPA have also been submitted by email to

the Commission at records@ wutc.wa.gov.
I certify that copies have been sent via electronic mail to the parties in this docket.

Please contact me at (425) 641-1692 for additional information about these Comments on SEPA or any

other questions.

Very truly yours,

Enclosures




